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SUBARU TCR
UNDER WAY

A two-car team of Subaru WRX STi
contenders is scheduled to bring
variety to the TCR International Series
in time for the Singapore Grand Prix
support round in September.

Italian squad Top Run, which has a
long and successful history in rallying,
is flat-out preparing the cars ready for
a test programme.

Top Run boss Antonio Agnello said:
“We aim to start testing by the first
week of August and, if everything goes
according to plan, we will apply for the
homologation immediately afterwards.
To race in Singapore is a priority goal.”

The Subaru would take on the
numerically dominant SEAT Leon Racer,
and winning Audi TT and Honda Civic.




